
From: Danny Varat
To: 'LaJoia Broughton' <broughtonlajoia@gmail.com>

Date: 2/16/2017 7:50:39 AM
Subject: RE: Thanks

Absolutely. How about Wednesday morning. What time is good for you? It’ll need to be before 10, for me.
 
From: LaJoia Broughton [mailto:broughtonlajoia@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 6:04 PM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: Re: Thanks
 
Danny-
My apologies for the delay in responding. Can we grab coffee next week?
 
LaJoia
 
On Thu, Feb 2, 2017 at 11:47 AM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

LaJoia, thanks for coming by on Tuesday. I always enjoy talking about Furman, and I was glad to meet you. 
Please let us know how we can help in the future.
 
Danny
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